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I am the Safety Officer for Wasabi Paddling Club. I have witnessed first hand the 

blatant disregard for safe boating practices by the operators of large wake/wave 

producing boats. The current rules for the Newberg Pool and the Willamette River in 

the Portland core area were well developed and need to remain in place in order to 

provide safe areas for non-motorized river users.  

Please vote no on bill 301. 

Thank you 


